
 
 

 

Newsletter  20                   Friday 25 Feb 2022 

School Term and  
Holiday Dates  
2021 – 2022 

 

Spring Term 2 2022 
Mon 21st February —Fri 1st April 2022 

Easter Break 
Mon 4th April—Mon 18th April 2022 

Summer Term 1 2022 
Tues 19th April—Fri 27th May 2022 

Half Term 
Mon 30th May—Fri 3rd June 2022 

Summer Term 2 2022 
Mon 6th June—Fri 22nd July 2022 

School Closes at 1.30 pm 
School will be closed: Monday 2nd May 

2022. BANK HOLIDAY  

Contact us: 0207 274 7012 or  
admin@standrewsce.lambeth.sch.uk  

Don’t forget to check out the website: www.standrewsprimaryschoolstockwell.org Check out 
our class blog site: www.standrewsallstars.com 

Have you chosen 
your costume yet? 

 

Our World 
Book Dress 

Up Day 
 

There will be prizes 
for the best costume 

in each class 
 

Thursday 3rd 
March 2022 

 

Wk/c: Mon 28th February—Friday 4th March 

 

Thank you to those parents and  

carers who attended  the Aladdin 

Class assembly. 

 

It was really great! 

 

Well done Aladdin Class 

 

Welcome back to 

school. 

 

We hope you had a 

fabulous half-term. 



 

Cosmic Class are very busy over the next few 
weeks. 
 
As part of Careers Week, the children are 
paying a visit to Kidzania, the city run by  
children.  They will attend a Careers Festival. 
 
The cost of the trip is £14.00 (the tickets  
usually cost around £35.00).  
 
A letter about the trip has been sent home 
today via Parentmail.  Please complete the 
form and make your payment on Parentpay 
by Wednesday 9th March 2022. 
 
 

Dinner Money  
Dinner Money this term                

29 days@£2.50 = 

£72.50 

 
 

Yummy! The St Andrew’s 
Cake Sale is back and     
Cosmic Class are running 
things. 
 
Parents and carers are   
welcome to contribute.  
Please leave your offerings 
with Cosmic Class (Y5). 
 
Children can bring a small 
amount of money to school 
next Friday, so you can    
enjoy a delicious bake. 

This term Parent Teacher Meetings will be held on 9th and 10th March.   
 
The online portal opens at 8pm on Monday, to allow you to book your slot. 
 
If you have already attended an SSP Meeting with Ms Forrest, you will not 
need to make a further appointment. 


